
Call for Poster Abstracts 

7th Regional Faculty Development Workshop 

Best Practices for Assessment in Pharmacy Education 

Al Ain University* 

January 16-17, 2023 

Abu Dhabi, UAE 

 

Participants of the workshop are invited to share information regarding one or more elements 

of their school’s assessment system via a poster presentation(s).   All posters will be 

displayed throughout the Faculty Development Workshop.  No formal presentation will be 

required, but there will be an opportunity to present a very brief overview of your poster (a 

micro-presentation in 3 minutes or less).  Participants will be able to review posters and 

network with other participants throughout the program during breaks.  We believe that the 

poster session will be idea generating and help to identify collaboration opportunities between 

institutions. 

 

The January 16-17, 2023, Faculty Development Workshop theme will be “Best Practices for 

Assessment in Pharmacy Education.”    Schools are encouraged to consider one of the 

five workshop topics for their poster submissions, but other topics will also be considered by 

the abstract reviewers. Each poster should focus on one theme only, but schools can present 

multiple posters, each addressing a different theme. 

 

1. Writing measurable and specific lecture objectives 

2. Use of technology and software to enhance programmatic assessment 

3. Interpreting exam statistics and using them to improve your teaching and assessment 

4. Using grading tools to deliver feedback (e.g., rubrics) 

5. Your school’s approach to programmatic assessment 

 

Please submit a PDF of your abstract formatted as directed below to SUBMISSION FORM by 
no later than Wednesday, November 30, 2022.  Authors may submit abstracts for 
presentations or posters that have been presented at another meeting within the last year but 

                                                 
* In the event of travel restrictions to the UAE, the workshop may need to be conducted online. 
 

https://fs16.formsite.com/AACP/egwglpemkg/index.html


are asked to format the abstract according to the guidelines below.  If you have questions 
email Sarah Shrader. 
 

The abstract(s) should contain no more than 250 words and should briefly describe the 

components of your poster.  All abstracts should include a title, list one of the above sub-

categories that will be addressed (if applicable), followed by your description. There are no 

other specific requirements regarding abstract formatting.  All abstracts that are well 

aligned with the overall theme of the workshop will be accepted; you will be notified by 

December 16, 2022. 

 

School posters will be displayed on both days at the 7th Regional Faculty Development 

Workshop at Al Ain University in Abu Dhabi, UAE.  If notified of acceptance, further 

instructions on the poster specifications will be provided in January.   

 

If you have any questions regarding abstract submissions, please contact Sarah Shrader or 

Mike Rouse. 

 

We look forward to your submission! 

mailto:sshrader@aacp.org
mailto:sshrader@aacp.org
mailto:mrouse@acpe-accredit.org

